COUNTY OF MENDOCINO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

From:

marie myers <sweetwaterpotter@live.com>

To:

"ceo@mendocinocounty.org" <ceo@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:

Board of Supervisors Mendocino County

Subject:

Drying sheds for cannabis

AM 10 27 2017 AUG 8

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

PER__

UKIAH, CALIFORNIA

Honorable Board Members I phoned the planning and building department yesterday, and I was told that metal buildings were accepted as ag exempt. I did not hear metal buildings mentioned at the meeting today. We dry in 2 metal buildings under 2000 square feet. They have wood floors. I am concerned that our buildings will not be accepted. Also I don't think the metal buildings would require the ground clearance since the joists are metal. Thank you for addressing this.

Respectfully, Marie Myers

Sent from my iPad